
30/10/2020 

MS Louisa Rochford 
ST 
NSW 
louisarochford@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1042 - 349 Barrenjoey Road NEWPORT NSW 2106

This proposed development is inconsistent with the Master Plan for Newport. The Master Plan 
for Newport proposes to turn Robertson Road into a pedestrianised shopping and eating area. 
Robertson Road is the nicest part of Newport and the only location with potential for a "village 
feel" in Newport. I object to the development’s proposed driveway access via Robertson Road, 
which will impact on the character of Robertson Road and future potential as a village centre. 

Sent: 30/10/2020 8:48:07 PM
Subject: Online Submission


